
From: Matt Galbraith [mailto:matt@sda.org.au]  

Sent: Thursday, 27 April 2017 10:06 AM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP; 'Roushan Walsh' 

Cc: 'Julian.Arndt@ablawyers.com.au'; 'Ruchi.Bhatt@aigroup.com.au'; Michael Harmer; Dominic 
Russell; AMOD; 'Luis.Izzo@ablawyers.com.au'; 'Kyle.Scott@ablawyers.com.au'; Phillip Ryan; 'Justine 

Vandepol' 

Subject: RE: AM2016/30 Alpine Resorts Award 2010 

 
Dear Ms Stear, 
 
The SDA notes that the AWU and ASAA have sought an extension to file submissions in this 
matter until 11 May.  The SDA and AWU have been in discussions regarding their 
submissions and would respectfully request the same extension. 
 
Regards 
 
Matt Galbraith 

 

mailto:matt@sda.org.au

